
My journey with the HOPES program started in 2018 when I found out I was pregnant.  This 
employee always checked with me after my appointments and ultrasounds and helped make 
my rough pregnancy exciting.  She helped me with providing information for other services as 
well like UDMO, WIC, EBT, and insurance.  I honestly don’t know what I would have done 
without her.   

Being a first-time mother and after a short stay in the NICU, I was very scared and 
overwhelmed.  This employee always reassured me that I was doing the best I could and would 
correct me if I was doing something wrong.  She always said reading is the most important 
thing you can do, “READ EVERYDAY!”  So, I did.  And the other day my daughter, who just 
turned 3, read/repeated an entire book to me.  I am amazed at how smart and strong that little 
4 lb. 12 oz baby girl of mine is.  And I know without this employee’s guidance and tips/tools, I 
would not have been so successful with that. 

I was able to reach out to her in between appointments if I had concerns or questions.  She not 
only helped me grow as a mother, but as an overall person.  She will always hold a special place 
in my heart.  I highly recommend the HOPES program to any parent, especially first timers. 
Thank you for everything the past 3.5 years Jeanie Stattelman, you are truly the best. 

Congratulations Jeanie on being Humboldt County Memorial Hospital’s Healthcare Hero! 

Jeanie Stattelman

Thank you for your commitment to

ALWAYS
providing exceptional care


